
Hélène Westholm leaves SEK’s Board of Directors
Hélène Westholm chose to leave SEK’s Board of Directors after approximately one year of service, effective January 31, 2019.

On January 31, 2019, the Board appointed Hanna Lagercrantz to be a Board Observer until her election to the Board, which is expected to occur at the
next Annual General Meeting on March 28, 2019.
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About SEK

SEK’s mission is to ensure access to financial solutions for the Swedish export industry on commercial and sustainable termss. SEK finances Swedish
exporters and buyers of Swedish products and services. The business focus is on large and medium-sized companies. SEK provides long term funding and
the loans can be disbursed in different currencies. 


